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The clinical consequences of the rise of multiply-antibiotic 
resistant bacteria are now well-appreciated within the health  
sector and is leading to renewed efforts to  identify new 
antimicrobial drugs. 



The Aberystwyth Natural Products Grouping  brings together 
biologists, chemists, geographers and the School of 
Management and Business (SMB) in an multi-disciplinary 
effort to identify novel anti-microbials from invasive plant 
species and microbes from extreme environments. It also 
aims to develop links with the commercial sector to maximize 
the impact of its work. 
To aid the development of our network, we are holding a small, focused workshop event 
(funded by the BBSRC and NRN) where discussions will be targeted towards the following 
themes



1)New Antimicrobials: How can the challenge be met?
2)What are the impediments to development
3)     How can an academic-commercial partnership improve the Welsh and UK economy. 



Invitees include members of the Welsh Assembly, key scientists in the field and commercial 
interests. 



The workshop will be held in the beautifully located 
Conrah Hotel http://www.conrah.co.uk/. The travel 
expenses and overnight accommodation for all non-
Aberystwyth attendees will be covered by the 
Grouping. All invitees are invited to a workshop 
dinner. 



We are looking to hold the workshop BETWEEN THE 23RD – 27TH JUNE depending on the 
availability of invitees. Due to limited spaces we are initially only offering places to invitees, 
however, we would welcome enquires from any other interested parties.  If you are interested in 
attending, please contact Prof. Luis Mur 01970 622981 or lum@aber.ac.uk



http://www.aber.ac.uk/en/ibers/research/research-
groups/natural-products/
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